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A message from The Headteacher 

Another busy week in school and it has been lovely to see some more learning 
taking place outside with this dry and sunny weather! 

We are nearing the end of this half terms science themed topic 
INVESTIGATORS. There have been many interesting experiments and 

investigations happening around school! I hope that you will be able to join us next week at 
our curriculum sharing event on Wednesday 24th May at 10am to hear about it and see 
some for yourself. What has been growing? What has been changing? What has surprised us? 
As usual, we will have a coffee morning just before opening up the classes to parents/carers. 
So please join us earlier from 9.30 if you can.  

Thank you to those of you who responded so positively to the changes to the leave request 
processes, acknowledging the importance of the well-being and safeguarding linked to this. If 
anyone has any further queries or concerns please do get in touch with me. If you are unsure 
what I am referring to please see last week’s newsletter for some important updates.  

Have a good weekend, 

Roxanne  

 

 

Key Diary Dates 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Curriculum sharing event 
 
 

Half term  
 

Sports Day 
 

Leavers assembly 

Wednesday 24th May 
(9.30 coffee, 10-11 classrooms) 

 
29th May – 2nd June 

 
Wednesday 28th June 

 
Wednesday 19th July 



 

 
 

Stars of the week 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff shout outs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Titan class – Jeremiah for participating and engaging in all of the sensory 
circuit activities 

Mercury class – Naghman for using his voice to communicate with his friends 

Jupiter class – Nora and Jannat for lovely focused work around the Zones of 
Regulation 
 
Europa class – Fatou for pushing to stand in the pool! 

Neptune class – Bhavika for amazing talking during a topic activity, saying 
the words 'in' 'there' and 'bowl' 

Venus class – Cerim for brushing his teeth without physical support 

Mars class – Darcy for her amazing presentation in her final EHCP review 
meeting at Greenmead!  

Pluto class – Lina for matching and labelling parts of a flower with symbols 

Therapy – Arturo for tolerating his new head rest (from OT) throughout his eye 
gaze session with SALT, staying awake through the whole activity! 

 

Shout out to Precious (Venus class) who keeps the class running and 
maintains high standards for pupils no matter what the situation! 

Shout out to Shaneka for supporting Titan class 

Shout out to Sarah and Flavia (Speech and Language Therapists) for helping 
Darcy make such an amazing presentation!  



 

 
 

 

           

 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sign of the week - Different 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

From the classrooms……. 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Pluto Class have been learning about capacity in their 
maths lessons. They predicted how many cups would fill 

their container using different forms of AAC. They 
experimented with a variety of different sizes and more 

importantly, had lots of fun! 

 

 



 

 
 

 

Personal Assistant/carer required 

About Neo: Neo is an active, social, 6-year-old that loves getting out and about. He is PEG fed, 
nonverbal and has global developmental delay. He also has epilepsy and uses a wheelchair 

for London distances. He loves interacting with others and his favourite things to do are 
playing football, going to the arcade and swim. Initially this position is for 12 hours a month 

however this will be increasing over the next few months and there will be additional hours in 
the holidays. For more information please contact Chelsea on 07944106349 

Chelseabell92@hotmail.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Half term and holiday help required 

Willow is a 5 year old little girl. Willow’s family are looking for some help with Willow over 
the half term and summer holidays. The family are based in Battersea, hours are flexible 

and pay is competitive.  

If you are interested in for more information please contact: 

Michelle Green michellebgreen@gmail.com 07769953403 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


